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Additional Lexington County Problems

The Biennial staff has noted an additional problem caused by programming changes at Lexington County. The county has
modified the vehicle make on Toyota from our initials of TOYT to TOT and on Saturns from our initials of SATUR to SAT.
This change caused the registrations for Toyotas and Saturns to be placed on the exception reports. It seems that this is
an additional problem from the programming changes made in May. Per a report run by Darl Neiswonger, 745 vehicles
have been affected thus far.

Annie Phelps and Darl have been in contact with the programmers at Lexington County about this new problem. In the
past, Darl has emphasized the importance of not changing the header file data sent by DMV. Apparently, Lexington
County was unaware of this.

The Biennial unit is working with Darl to identify all customers who have not been issued a decal as a result of this problem.
They should have the final count by tomorrow. | wanted to make you aware of this continuing problem.

If I can provide any further information, please let me know.

Thanks,
Marcia
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